
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 

 
DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 

 
Customers of Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District (EVMWD) in the El Cariso area were 
notified since September 11, 2024, of a problem with our drinking water due to the Airport Fire 
and were advised to Do Not Drink-Do Not Boil the tap water.  
  
Our team has worked diligently to address the situation, and follow-up water quality tests 
performed in EVMWD’s water system have confirmed that the water supply meets the State 
Water Resources Control Board-Division of Drinking Water’s (DDW’s) standards. 
  
We are pleased to report that EVMWD’s water supply is safe for human consumption; but 
please be advised of the following measures associated with your onsite plumbing:     
    
  

 No Fire damage to your property: Thoroughly flush your house plumbing by running all 
your faucets before resuming normal use of your tap water for all household purposes, 
including drinking, cooking, and brushing your teeth.   
  

 Fire damage to your property*: If any portions of your private property, plumbing or water 
service-line experienced fire damage, we advise assessment and testing of the tap-water 
for Benzene and volatile organic compounds (VOCs). *Please Notify EVMWD 
immediately so we may ensure the public water supply is protected from potential 
backflow contamination.                 

  
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during and after the  
wildfire. 
 
As always, you may contact Mike Ali, Water Quality Administrator, at 951-674-3146 or 
31315 Chaney Street, Lake Elsinore, CA, 92530, with any comments or questions. 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing 
homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this public notice in a public 
place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 
This notice is being sent to you by Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District 

State Water System ID Number: CA3310012 

Date distributed: September 30, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




